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Reminders

What’s Happening 
This Week

Important Information

A Note From 
Mrs. Tiefenthal 

Little Eagle News
Week of :  January 24th – January 28th

Reminder: Please make sure students have a warm coat, hat, gloves, and scarf with them daily. 

School Delays/ Closings: As we approach the winter weather, please remember to check local tv stations for any 

school delays or closings. In addition to the news outlets, notifications will be posted on social media. Text and email 

communications will also be sent out via Rediker/Plus Portals. If you did not receive a text or email from the school 

regarding the delay last week, please contact Mrs. Zachar in the school office at 724-342-2205. 

SJPII PTO NEWS:

The Free PTO Dress Down Day for this month will be on Monday, January 24th . 

The SJPII PTO will be holding a Zoom meeting this Friday, January 28th at 10:00am. Please use the information 

below to connect to the meeting. We look forward to meeting with you. 

Join Zoom Meeting

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/77782130547?pwd=-DepOtBG3CSNZq3EZ7begkXgYF90_5.1

Meeting ID: 777 8213 0547

Passcode: 7QLrY9

Catholic Schools Week is next week! A calendar of events will be sent home this Thursday. We will send a schedule 

via email and the teachers will post to their Google Classroom as well. We are excited to celebrate Catholic Schools 

Week 2022!

Monday 1.24- FREE PTO Dress Down Day

NWEA Testing Week Begins for 3rd-6th

Report Cards will be going home for K-6 students.

Tuesday 1.25- Future Nurses of America for Grades 

3-6- 2:30-3:30

Friday 1.28-Mass @ 9:00am for 3rd, 4th, 5th & 6th

PTO Meeting via Zoom @ 10:00am

Looking Ahead:

2.4- Noon Dismissal

2.9- 100th Day of School

2.14- Valentine’s Day

2.18- No School – Teacher In-Service

2.21- No School

SJPII School Office Hours are Monday through Friday from 7:30AM to 3:30PM.

Students are tardy after 7:55 am each day. If arriving late, please come to the front office.

Lunch is $3.50 per day and money should be sent in envelope with student's full name and grade.

Thank you all for your kind emails, messages, and 

prayers for my recovery. I am working hard on getting 

back into the school and miss seeing the students daily. 

Thank you for your continued prayers during this time. 

Report Cards will be going home this week for

students in K-6. Please sign the front of the report card 

envelope and return to the classroom teacher by this 

Friday. You may keep the copy of the report card for your 

records. We are officially in the 3rd Quarter of this school 

year! 

Truancy letters will be emailed and sent home for 

students who have went over with non-excused absences 

and tardies. Attendance is crucial to the academic success 

of the students. 


